
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Year 6 Day Trip to London 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to provide you with further information about our upcoming day trips to London in March. 

You will have recently received a letter confirming the date your child will be visiting London, either 

Monday 18th March, Wednesday 20th March or Monday 25th March. If you do not yet have this date 

for your child, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

On each of the three dates, we will be travelling via the train, which will leave Warrington Bank Quay 

Station to London Euston Station at 8.25am. We therefore ask that your child is dropped off at the 

front entrance of the train station for 8.00am. Staff members attending the trip will be there ready 

to greet the children before taking them up to the platform. I am sure you can understand how 

important it is that your child arrives in good time for the train, therefore if your child does arrive after 

the time of 8.15am, it will be the parents’ responsibility to ensure your child is taken up to the platform. 

We will then be leaving London Euston at 6.30pm and returning to Warrington Bank Quay at 8.14pm. 

We ask that your child is collected at the time of 8.15pm. As we will be arriving late at night, to 

safeguard your child, it is essential that your child is collected by an adult and not a sibling.  

 

As the day involves plenty of sightseeing and walking, your child will be required to wear their own 

comfortable clothing to include a suitable waterproof coat, comfortable footwear, and a small 

rucksack. They will also require a suitable snack for the train journey, such as a piece of fruit or crisps 

and a disposable packed lunch for the day. As your child will be responsible for carrying their own 

lunch, we advise that this is a suitable weight and size and please ensure they do not pack too much. 

We are a nut-free school and therefore nuts are not permitted on this trip. Disposable drinks are 

preferred to prevent children having to carry their water bottles all day, but we do ask for no fizzy 

drinks or glass bottles. The children will then be provided with an evening meal at Pizza Express, 

which is included in the cost of this trip. Your child does not require any spending money for the day. 

 

During the visit to the Houses of Parliament, as part of their security systems, we will be passing 

through their airport style security checks. Therefore, to make this a smooth and quick process, we 

ask that your child brings minimum belongings with them. They may wish to bring an activity for the 

train journey, such as a card game or small travel game, but we kindly ask that no electronics are 

brought on the trip. Digital cameras are allowed if your child wishes to take pictures, however staff 

will also be taking lots of pictures of the children throughout the day which we will share with parents 

via our school Facebook page.  

 

As previously communicated, if your child requires any medication whilst on the trip, please complete 

our ‘Administered Medication Form’ which is available from the school office which will need to be 

handed to class teacher 14 days prior to the trip. If your child has an inhaler, please ensure this is 

with your child’s class teacher at least 1 school day before.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All details for London will be shared again during the Year 6 SATs Information Evening on Thursday 

14th March and this will be available on the year group’s page on our school website following the 

evening.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact myself at h.hackett@cvps.omegamat.co.uk or your 

child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah Hackett 

Assistant Headteacher 
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